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By email: fyi-request-29793-f35b0Oa0Ob@requests.fyi.org.nz

Tena koe LN

| refer to your request for information dated 18 January 2025 made under the Official Information
Act 1982 (the Act). You have requested:

Could you please provide both the number of students invited, and admitted by application,
into the LLB(Hons) programme in 2024.

Could you also provide the minimum grade average required to both be invited into the
LLB(Hons) programme (i.e. referring to the minimum average mark across all second year
LLB papers) and to be admitted by application into the LLB(Hons) programme in 2024 (i.e.
the average mark across 300 and 400 level LLB papers).

Our response to your request follows.

The number of students who were invited to the LLB(Hons) programme in 2024 was 26.

The cut-off average mark for entry into the LLB(Hons) programme by application in 2024 was
79.50. In addition to meeting the cut-off average mark (based on marks in 300- and 400-level
LAWS papers), students are required to have completed at least 105 points in 300- and 400-level
LAWS papers to qualify for the LLB Hons programme by application.

We hope this information is useful.

If you are not satisfied with our response to your information request, section 28(3) of the Act

provides you with the right to ask an Ombudsman to investigate and review this response. However,
we would welcome the opportunity to discuss any concerns with you first.

Nga mihi

Bill Frewen
Manager Policy and Compliance
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